
Collaborations in Pre Health Care Education  

Meeting Minutes 

December 9, 2022 

Present:  Lauren Prister Kristi Tullis, Chris Pruis, Cynthia Schauer, Amy Murray, Joanna 
Pozzuto, Taylor Birkholz, Ashleigh Quinones 

1. The group discussed the Networking event.  Amy reported the overwhelmingly 
positive responses to the survey.  The group decided to continue taking RSVPs in 
March and not have a cut off limit. 
We also will have students complete a ‘ticket’ for the door prize drawing by talking 
to people in at least three fields and having them sign their card. 

2. The holistic health careers application was discussed. 
3. Joanna will provide the group with details for the Winter term Study Palooza.  She 

will work with Amy to coordinate library efforts. 
4. The group heard feedback on student successes in dental hygiene. 
5. Chris discussed the new chemistry course proposal which will go to the Course and 

Curriculum committee meeting today for approval.   
6. We will work to review the health careers program requirements in the coming 

month. 
7. We will plan to meet in January, have a study session in February, Networking event 

in March, and a meeting in April and May. 

 

 

 


